
SCENT AWARENESS
To ensure the health and safety of all students, staff, faculty and 
visitors, the University requests your cooperation in maintaining 

a scent-free workplace.

We appreciate your cooperation in keeping the air we share 
healthy and scent-free.

PLEASE
DO NOT wear perfume, cologne, aftershave, and other fragrances.

USE unscented personal care products.

For more information about Western’s 
Scent Awareness Guidelines, please scan the QR code.

Please do not remove this poster.


